
 
    

 

W: edu.hillcollege.org 
E: admin@hillcollege.org 

Albany, WA 6330 
  

3/06/2025 
 

Dear Hill College Community, 
 

Re: IMPORTANT Community Notice – Hill College Closure 
 

It is with a deep sense of gratitude and reflection that we write to inform our 
community that Hill College will be concluding its journey at the end of Week 6, 
following consideration and guidance from Great Southern Grammar (GSG). 

Hill College was established to support student learning, foster a culture of 
collaboration, and provide innovative opportunities for personal and academic 
development. Over the past months, our community has grown in strength, 
commitment, and vision. We are incredibly proud of what we have achieved together.  

Following a recent review and based on recommendations from GSG leadership, we 
have decided to bring the Hill College initiative to a close. We have followed 
instructions and are planning to close our website and social media platforms. 

We would like to sincerely thank all students, staff, and supporters who contributed 
to Hill College’s mission. Your enthusiasm, creativity, and dedication have made a 
lasting impact. We encourage you to carry forward the spirit of Hill College – of 
initiative, curiosity, and community – in all you do. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss the transition further, please do 
not hesitate to email charliehill@hillcollege.org 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

Charlie Hill 

FOUNDING HEADMASTER 

 

With support from Hill College Leadership Team 


